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NOTE FROM THE Permanent Mission OF BRAZIL ANNOUNCING THE CHANGE OF DATE AND THEME OF THE THIRD MEETING OF MINISTERS AND High-Level Authorities Responsible for Policies on Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation at the municipal level in the hemisphere
Permanent Mission OF BRAZIL
TO THE 
Organization of American States
No. 100


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions accredited to the OAS and, with respect to its Note No. 82, has the honor to announce that the Brazilian Government has decided, for logistical reasons, to change the date of the Third Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities Responsible for Policies on Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation at the Municipal Level in the Hemisphere.  The Brazilian Mission proposes October 26 to 28, 2005, as the dates for the meeting, to be held in Recife, Pernambuco.
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The Brazilian Mission also has the honor to announce that the suggested theme for the meeting has also been changed, to “Local Government, Citizen Participation, and Regional Development:  The Fight against Poverty, Job and Income Generation, and Democratic Governance.”
The preliminary agenda and other documents of the meeting will be distributed in due course.
The Brazilian Mission avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the permanent missions to the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C.
June 29, 2005
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